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26th October 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardians,  
 
We are still actively trying to encourage the pupils to walk, cycle and scoot to school. Therefore, as part of the 
Active Journeys programme, we will be holding lots of events in the upcoming months. Below are some dates 
for your diaries as well as some important information. 
 
All children are encouraged to travel to school as actively as possible. Here are some suggestions: 

• Walking 

• Cycling 

• Street Surfing 

• Scootering 

• Roller Blading 

• Or any other way they can think of that allows them to actively travel to school. 
 

Meet the ‘Crew’ 

Here are our new ‘Active Journey Crew’ members who cannot wait to help plan and organise the 
upcoming events: 

 

Year 5 and 6 

    

 

James Hagendyk Alfie Murphy Freya Manny Olivia Stacey  

  

 

  
Mali Wanless Gethin Dudley Jake Reese Dylan Jones-Carney Lucas Watkins 



Year 3 and 4 

    
Jack SUmmers Alexea Eades Logan Hagelstein Esther Williams 

 
 
 

Be Bright, Be Seen 

 
As part of our Road Safety Week we will also be holding a ‘Be Bright, Be 
Seen’ day on Tuesday 20th November. In order to promote the ‘Be 
Bright, Be Seen’ campaign, we ask that children wear their school 
uniform (trousers/skirts/shorts and shoes) but ‘brighten’ up, by adding a 
colourful T-shirt, jumper or accessory. We cannot wait to ‘see’ what 
everyone is wearing! 
 

 

Bling Your Ride 

On Friday 7th December we will be holding a Winter theme ‘Bling Your Ride’ competition. As part the theme, we 
ask pupils to decorate their scooter or bike to represent a part of winter, whether it be winter clothing, winter 
weather or Christmas. There are some examples of how the pupils could ‘bling’ their bike or scooter below: 

 
 

** Remember we have bike and scooter racks for the children to store their ‘ride’ which will keep their bikes 
and scooters safe during the school day. If you are unsure of the location of the bike and scooter racks, please 

ask a member of staff to point you in the right direction. ** 
 
As always, our pupils’ safety is paramount, so we would like the pupils to adapt the ‘Road Safety Rules’ and ‘Be 
Bright, Be Seen’ rules of the road on their journeys to school. 
 
For more information and updates closer to the events, please see our School Website or Twitter page.                 
 

                www.cwrtrawlinprimary.co.uk    / 
 
                 www.twitter.com/cwrtrawlinprim?lang=en&lang=en 
 
 
If you would like to get involved with the Sustrans Twitter page please tag Hamish Belding, our Sustrans School 
Officer, into any Tweets about your child’s active travel events/achievements! @BikeWalkScoot 

http://www.twitter.com/cwrtrawlinprim?lang=en&lang=en


 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and pupils for supporting our Active Journeys aims this 
academic year. We have held so many successful events! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss K. Morgan                                               
Active Journeys Co-ordinator                      


